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At Holmer Lake Primary School, our children are at the centre of 

everything we do. We aim to identify the needs of all pupils as early 

as possible. This is part of our graduated approach, in which we 

Assess, Plan, Do, Review. This ongoing cycle ensures that effective 

provision is put in place and removes barriers to learning. We have 

a range of interventions taking place daily in our school to meet the 

needs of all our children. We believe in inclusivity for all and strive 

to make this a reality for all our pupils. 

 

SEND Review Meetings 

 

This term, parents evening will be taking place on 

Tuesday 26th November. At this meeting, your 

child’s first SEND review for this school year will 

take place. Your child’s Autumn term targets will 

be shared (Plan) and the provision that has been 

put in place in order for your child to achieve their 

targets. (Do). Your child’s class teacher will then 

discuss the outcomes of the targets (Review and 

Assess) and share next steps for the Spring term. 

At these meetings, it is a great opportunity to ask 

any questions and discuss any concerns you may 

have.  

A copy of your child’s Autumn 2024-2025 

provision map will be sent home after this 

meeting. 

SEND Parents Evening 

On Wednesday 3rd December, I will 

be available to speak to parents who 

would like to discuss their child’s 

needs further. These appointments 

are not just for parents whose child is 

on the SEND register but is for any 

parent who may have SEND concerns 

about their child. If you haven’t 

already signed up for an 

appointment, please ring the school 

office. 

  

Mrs Mahoney                                       

SENCO 



 

  

On Tuesday 19th November, 9.00- 10.30, SENDIASS are hosting a SEND Bitesize workshop at 

our school. This is an opportunity for you to come along and learn more about SEND in 

school and to see what support SENDIASS can offer you. 

Come along – we look forward to seeing you. Coffee, Tea, Biscuits and Bacon Rolls are on us! 

 

 

https://www.podstelford.org/ 

On Friday 6th December, PODS will be attending our Christmas Coffee Morning, 9.30 – 10.30am. 

 

PODS (Parents Opening Doors) is a parent carer/peer led charity that supports parent carers who have 

children/young people (0-25 years old) with a disability and/or additional need. All PODS staff and 

volunteers have the ‘lived experience’ which helps to support the parent carers.  

We are integral to the delivery of the PINS project in schools with aims to:  

• give opportunities to ensure that parent carers have their voices heard by the school,  

• bringing families together to share their experiences 

 • work in co-production.  

These coffee mornings will help to create a community of support, understanding, and shared 

knowledge that empowers parents and carers to be active participants in their child's education and 

well-being. 

 



 

SEND Information 

School’s SEND Offer:  

http://www.holmerlakeprimary.org/key-information/send 

Telford & Wrekin SEND Local Offer: 

https://www.telfordsend.org.uk/site/index.php 

 


